
	
  

	
  

	
  

  

NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 

DATE:  July 1, 2014 
RE:   58th and Ellis-pedestrian crossing 

 
 
Construction crews will be on site beginning at 6 a.m. on Monday, July 7 to make 
corrections to elevations and to improve drainage to a section of pavement in the 
58th Street and Ellis Avenue pedestrian crossing. This work will be noisy and dusty. 
 

• Two-way traffic along Ellis will be maintained at all times, however,  traffic will 
be narrowed to one lane at times with a flagger present.  

• Pedestrians will be routed around the work area.  
• The work is scheduled to complete by July 31, weather permitting. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please direct questions to Patrick Wilson, project manager, at 773.230.5160 or 
wpwilson@uchicago.edu or Gavin Tun, director of project management, at 312.607.6654 or 
gavin1@uchicago.edu. 
 
 
Thank you for your patience during this work. 


